DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

§ An Roinn Sliinte

24 March 2017
MSHI1181-17

Ms Edwina Leonard
County Hall
Town Centre

Tallaght

Dear Ms Leonard

Qifig an Aire
Office of the Minister

Thank you for your letter concerning bed capacity in Tallaght hospital. I am having the issues

you raised examined and I will reply back to you shortly.

[ hope this is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

M

Simon Harris T.D.
Minister for Health
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